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20th July 2023 
 

Year 12 Results Day Arrangements 
 
Dear Parent/Carer 
 

I am writing to inform you of the arrangements for results day.  These will be available for students to collect from 
Corby Technical School on Thursday 17th August 2023 between 9.30am and 10.000 am. Staff will be on hand to 
offer further guidance and support should it be needed, but if you have any questions about this prior to results 
day, please do not hesitate to contact Mr Gourlay at arron.gourlay@corbytechnicalschool.org.  
 
If students are unable to collect their results in person on the day, they may collect these when school reopens on 
Monday 21st August. 
 
Finally, I would like to thank you for your continued support throughout the years your child has spent at Corby 
Technical School. It has been an absolute pleasure to watch them grow and develop.    
 

   Yours sincerely, 
 

 
 Mrs A Reynolds 
 Principal 
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